
 
September 1, 2020 
 
The Honorable Gavin Newsom 
Governor 
State Capitol, First Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: SB 1474 (Business, Professions, and Economic Development) – Business 
and Professions – SUPPORT 
 
Dear Governor Newsom:  
 
At its July 9-10, 2020 meeting, the Board of Psychology (Board) adopted a SUPPORT 
position on SB 1474 (Business, Professions, and Economic Development). This bill 
would extend the operation of the provisions creating the Board of Psychology to 
January 1, 2022, and make conforming changes relating to the appointment of an 
executive officer. 
 
For continued protection of consumers of psychological services, the Board asks for 
your “Signature” of SB 1474 (Business, Professions, and Economic Development). If 
you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Board’s Central 
Services Manager, Jason Glasspiegel, at (916) 574-7137.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Seyron Foo 
President, Board of Psychology 
 
cc: Senate Committee on Business, Professions, and Economic 

Development 
Secretary, Legislative Affairs, Office of the Governor 

 


